MASS SERVERS

SATURDAY, JUNE 25

4:00 p.m. G. Carter, T. Foley, S. Hawkins

SUNDAY. JUNE 26

8:30a.m.10:00 a.m.11:30 a.m.P. Fields, E. Rabold, T. ZerkleE. Douglass, G. & P. Griffith

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST

SATURDAY, JUNE 25

4:00 p.m. B. McEntire, G. Nicholson, J. Prendeville, C. Shay, T. Vargo, R. Wehner

SUNDAY, JUNE 26

8:30a.m. B. Durbin, K. Koehler, D. Klemm, K. Miller,

H. Ortlieb, M. Thomas

10:00 a.m. A. & A. Bott, P. McCloskey, A. Thomas,

G. Scarpitti, W. Webster

11:30 a.m. C. & D. Canlas, T. & V. Garrity, R. Kalal,

R. Nussbaum

LECTORS

SATURDAY, JUNE 25

4:00 p.m. G. Yonadi, P. Zeyen

SUNDAY, JUNE 26

8:30 a.m. C. Pickard, E. Pinckney **10:00 a.m.** S Gauntner, T. Fast **11:30 a.m.** B. Enrile, R. Such

READINGS JUNE 26, 2016

First Reading: 1 Kings 19:16b, 19-21 Second Reading: Galatians 5:1, 13-18

Gospel Luke 9:51-62

OFFERTORY TOTALS for June 12, 2016	6
Envelopes and Holy Days	\$ 7,378.60
Total	\$ 7,378.60
Diocesan Tax	\$ 442.72
Net	\$ 6,935.88

CATHOLIC CD OF THE WEEK: This week's featured CD is Prayer: Gateway to the Spiritual Life. Archbishop Paul Coakley attended the University of Kansas where he completed his Undergraduate studies in English and Classical Antiquities. After being ordained a priest in 1983, he served as a priest of the Wichita Diocese for 21 years. He was installed as Bishop of Salina, Kansas by Saint John Paul II in 2004 and was appointed by Pope Benedict XVI as the fourth Archbishop of the Archdiocese of Oklahoma City, where he has served since 2011. His episcopal motto is *Duc in Altum,* which translated from Latin, means "Put out into the Deep." In this presentation, given at the Rediscover Catholic Celebration in Minneapolis, Archbishop Coakley reflects on his own journey, and discusses the importance of prayer to the spiritual life.

PRAYER LINE: If you have a petition you would like the Prayer Line to join in praying for, please call Bunni Cosimati at 614-847-1826. Prayers are kept confidential.

CURIOUS ABOUT THE CATHOLIC CHURCH? If you are not a Catholic, but are curious about the Church, have a friend or family member who may be interested, or perhaps has some misconceptions about the Church, RCIA is the place. If you would like more information, please contact Deacon Jeffrey Fortkamp at 614.578.5420 or jdfortkamp@gmail.com.

JUBILEE YEAR OF MERCY

TO CARRY JESUS

The Church is not a shop, she is not a humanitarian agency. The Church is not an NGO. The Church is sent to bring Christ and his Gospel to all. She does not bring herself – whether small or great, strong or weak, the Church carries Jesus and should be like Mary when she went to visit Elizabeth. What did Mary take to her? Jesus. The Church brings Jesus: this is the center of the Church, to carry Jesus! If, as a hypothesis, the Church were not to bring Jesus, she would be a dead Church. The Church must bring Jesus, the love of Jesus, the charity of Jesus.

Pope Francis, General Audience, October 23, 2013

REFLECTION: Sometimes we can be so caught in our actions, helping the poor, teaching the faith, or caring for the sick, that we forget to bring Jesus. What can you do to bring Jesus with you in all you do, taking Mary as your model?

(Our Sunday Visitor)

<u>VISITING MISSIONARY COMING TO OLP</u>: Rev. Richard Reece of the DeSales Oblate Missions will be coming to OLP the weekend of July 2nd and 3rd to share information about his order's work.

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY: All high school students and home for the summer college students are invited to join us for a summer Bible Study. Every Wednesday at 7:00-8:30 p.m. on the parish patio (look for the sign). In case of rain we will meet inside the parish basement. We are looking ahead to the upcoming Sunday's readings and learning what Christ wants to teach us individually through the living Word of God. Bring a friend and join us! Questions? Contact Christine, C Flowers12@yahoo.com



Support our School!

The Scrip Store will be open Sunday, June 26th from 9:30-11:30 a.m. in the school library.



VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 2016 OLP Festival

The OLP Festival is one of the largest Parish events of the year and it takes a community to make it a success! Please prayerfully consider volunteering a few hours of your time. Complete the following information and place in the offering plate at Mass or return to the box labeled "Volunteer Sign-Ups" provided in the gathering area by July 3, 2016.

Name(s):	Phone #	
Email:		
Time Slots: Please check the times you are available		
Thursday, July 14– 6:00pm to 9:0	Opm (set-up)Saturday, July 16– 4:00pm to 8:15pm (early shift)	
Friday, July 15– 4:00pm to 8:15pm (early shift)Saturday, July 16– 8:00pm to CLOSE (late shift)		
Friday, July 15– 8:00pm to CLOSE (late shift)Sunday, July, 17 – 11:00am – 2:00pm (clean-up)		
Please check any preferences you have for completing your volunteer hours. Sites will be assigned on a first-come, first-serve basis.		
No Preference	Lemon Shake Up Snack Shack	
Food and Beverages	Children's Games Games of Chance	
Volunteer Table/Tickets	Raffle Table Grounds	
Casino Games	Dodgeball	
Cake Wheel	Silent Auction	
Any questions and/or concerns about volunteer positions can be sent to olp.festival@yahoo.com		
You may also go to www.signupgenius.com and search for our sign up page by entering, "olp.festival@yahoo.com" or go directly to: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c054fafa72fa4fb6-2016 THANK YOU – THANK YOU!		

OLP FESTIVAL DODGE BALL TOURNAMENT

FUN FOR ALL AGES!

DATE: JULY 15-16, 2016 **GAME TIMES:** 6PM – 11PM

BRACKETS: (BASED ON 2015-16 GRADE) $K - 2^{ND}$ $3^{RD} - 5^{TH}$ $6^{TH} - 8^{TH}$ HIGH SCHOOL +

TOURNAMENT: DOUBLE ELIMINATION OR ROUND ROBIN DEPENDENT UPON RESPONSE (GAMES WILL BE GUARANTEED ON BOTH FRIDAY AND SATURDAY)

Teams:

- All team members must be in the same age group.
- 6 team members/game to start. Teams may be comprised of single night individuals (i.e. person A plays Friday and person B plays Saturday); both individuals should be listed on the registration form.
- Awards will be given to winners of each bracket.

PAYMENT INFORMATION

- \$30 PER TEAM IF REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT ARE RECEIVED BY JUNE 15; FEE PER TEAM INCREASES TO \$35 AFTER THIS DATE.
- ALL fees and forms MUST be received by July 1, 2016.
- Cash or check payable to: OLP Festival
- Please visit the parish website for a registration form olp-parish.org

How Can I Help with the Festival This Year?

Donate to the Silent Auction!

<u>Baskets and containers of all sorts</u> – bring them to church on Sunday and drop them off in the gathering space, or you can bring them to the church office during office hours.....or to arrange pick up, call or text Michelle Thomas at 614-507-5849.

<u>GIFT CARDS</u> - We need them! If you have a gift card that is sitting there not being used, donate it to us! We can use them – all varieties and amounts!

<u>WINE</u> – Yes, please! These items are always great items for the auction. We are going to lower the suggested price for wines, because we need to fill the wine wall. So donate by the bottle or the CASE!! Those 2 buck chucks (Charles Shaw found at Trader Joe's) are welcome! As well as any other brand. Cheers!

SPIRITS - Spirits of any variety are welcome. Make your own basket or donate individual bottles and we will add it to a basket for you. Slainte!

<u>CASH DONATIONS</u> — If you are not sure what to buy? You can make a cash donation to the festival and we can use it to help purchase items need to fill and complete baskets.

We ask that all donations that are cash, gift cards and alcohol to be dropped off at the church office during office hours. These items should not be left in the gathering space. If you cannot drop off during office hours, please make arrangements with Michelle Thomas by calling or texting 614-507-5849. Thank you for all of your help!!

REQUEST FROM ST. VINCENT de PAUL: Summer goes by quickly...so as you go through your children's (as well as your own) clothing. Please consider saving them for the October clothing drive in Mc Arthur, Ohio. It may seem like a long time until October but back to school will be here before you know it! Your donation can make the difference for children starting school in the fall. Thank you for considering our request.



BAA UPDATE: The goal for the parish for the 2016 Bishop's Annual Appeal has been met. In 7 weeks, the pledges currently are \$86,527, surpassing the goal of \$72,071.00 by \$14,456. Congratulations and thank you! Please remember that all gifts to the Bishop's Annual Appeal that are in excess of the goal are returned to the parish and are not assessed the Diocesan 6% tax like the Offertory is assessed. The parish received a rebate from the 2015 BAA of nearly \$14,800. Won't you please help the parish to receive an even larger rebate this year? If you have not returned your BAA envelope, there is still time to prayerfully consider your support by completing and returning your 2016 BAA envelope. Envelopes may be found in the Gathering Space. Thank you to the 393 families that replied. We are hoping to hear from the remaining 478 registered families. There is an online BAA giving opportunity which can be found at: http://www.colsdioc.org/Offices/ DevelopmentandPlanning/BishopsAnnualAppeal/ MakeAGiftNow.aspx.

As part of the national Fortnight for Freedom, a special Mass and Holy Hour for Religious Freedom will be celebrated on Wednesday, June 29, 5:15 p.m., at Saint Joseph Cathedral, 212 East Broad Street, Columbus. The Mass will conclude with a special Holy Hour beginning with a rosary for Religious Freedom and Liberty, followed by silent Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and concluding with Benediction. All persons are invited to participate in this special evening of prayer. For more information, please contact Saint Joseph Cathedral by calling (614) 224-1295, or the diocesan Office of Social Concerns at (614) 241-2540. Elevator access to the Cathedral is available via the west entrance (in the courtyard) from East Broad Street. For more information about the Fortnight for Freedom, please visit www.fortnight4freedom.org.



SATURDAY, JUNE 18

4:00 p.m. Jane E Durkin (Berne & Kathy Will)

SUNDAY, JUNE 19

8:30 a.m. Florence Douridas

(Mike & Carol Stewart)

10:00 a.m. Our Parishioners

11:30 a.m. Nick Polis & Paul King

(Wayne & Mary King)

TUESDAY, JUNE 21

5:30 p.m. Lois Meiresonne (Tom & Mary Flynn)

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 22

8:30 a.m. Mary DeTemple (Family)

THURSDAY, JUNE 23

8:30 a.m. Ed Giorgione (Tom & Veronica Garrity)

FRIDAY, JUNE 24

8:30 a.m. Marjorie Dittoe (Charles & Norma Egelhoff)

SATURDAY, JUNE 25

4:00 p.m. Nick DeSantis (Ruthie & John Fortkamp)

SUNDAY, JUNE 26

8:30 a.m. Norma Mobic

(Theresa & Chris George)

10:00 a.m. Rita Johnson (Carolyn Paese)

11:30 a.m. Our Parishioners

Flowers for the week of June 19th
In Honor of Nick Polis and Paul King
Donated by Wayne and Mary King.
Hosts for the Week of June 19th
In Memory of the Carnate Family
Donated by Teresa Kucsma.

The Office for Divine Worship of the Catholic Diocese of Columbus is sponsoring a day of reflection with EWTN personality, Fr. Mitch Pacwa, SJ, entitled "Sacred Scripture in Worship: Understanding God's Word in the Life of the Church" on Saturday, June 25th from 8am-4:30pm. The event will be held at the Msgr. Kennedy Parish Center at St. Agatha Church, 1860 Northam Rd, Columbus. Cost of \$20.00 includes continental breakfast, lunch and snacks. Sign up available online via Eventbrite. For more information call 614 221-4640.

